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Summary of revisions to the interface of the Dreamweaver project

    I received good feedback on the interface of the structure of the unit since it was broken down into modules;  the extensive content needed to be thinned out due the time limits of one hour, so I revised a bit by removing some detailed content and placed information in more chunks to make it more manageable. 
     I did have consistency of the navigation buttons on each page that was explained in great depth in the introduction as images were used to represent the text. An overview was provided to explain the purpose of the unit as well as an explanation on how to navigate through the tutorial for a self-paced learning experience. 
    After considering the feedback for the navigation and operation of labels and icons of the project, I decided to completely rid my project of the Spry menu and features within the website.  The links were broken and some of the instant feedback was showing errors and messages that were supposed to be hidden.  I initially chose the advanced menu because of its ability to display more specific content of the instructional unit through the vertical pop out and drop down menu.  As an alternative, I decided to use a table instead which was quick to construct and a reliable method for accomplishing a working navigation bar.  
    There was a problem with the inconsistency of the operation buttons throughout the website.  I was able to correct all of the broken links of the navigation arrows as well as the navigation buttons of the sidebar. I was able to research and learn how to use the template for making all of my revisions and saving it to all of the pages added from the same template.  
    The feedback on the learner’s location throughout the instructional unit made me more aware of the need to provide a time range at the beginning of each module.  This would allow the learner to manage the pace in which the unit was being completed so that time would not escape before the completion.  I also added an estimated amount of time that was needed to complete the pretest and posttest as well. 
    I received good feedback on the screen design even though alignment of the sidebar and image at the top of it was affected after the revision I made of deleting Spry.  The colors that were chosen were aesthetically pleasing and were part of the same color scheme.  
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